
To Whom It may Concern,   
   
We have been informed of an increase of 21% in our water bills.  This is absurd!!  With what is 
going on in the world you are going to make families who are already struggling to make these 
times have to worry about water bills as well.  Not to mention, with the St. Gobain PFOA 
situation, customers have no other water option as wells could be contaminated. We are forced 
to use Pennichuck.   
Compared to those around us. Litchfield's rates will be $9.42 per unit of water. Hudson pays 
$3.30, Merrimack is $2.32, and Manchester is $1.64. We pay between 2.9 times and 5.7 times 
more than our neighbors.  
This is horrible and I feel with facts  you should reevaluate your thoughts of increasing by that 
rate.  Thank you for reading my email and please take these in consideration and save us from 
having to add more panic and concern in this world of 2020.    
   
Sincerely,  
Zoe Opiechowski  
 


